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OTHER SCHOOL NEWS 
 

 

Applications for a Place in Reception 2023 
Applications for a place in Reception 2023 have now opened. Applications are made on-line at; https://
www.kent.gov.uk/education-and-children/schools/school-places/primary-school-places. Please see the 
attached leaflet for further information regarding the admissions process. 
 
 

Early Morning Club - Registration for Term 3 & 4 
The register for Early Morning Club for Term 3 & 4 is now open. Please can ALL PARENTS let us know if 
they wish to book any dates for the next two terms by emailing office@eastry.kent.sch.uk or 
telephoning 01304 611360. Places need to booked and paid for in advance, thank you. 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 

 

Thursday, 15th December - Open Classrooms 3.00 to 3.20pm 
Parents and carers are invited to visit their child’s class from 3.00 to 3.20pm to see some of the work 
they have done this term. You are then asked to leave the classroom at 3.20pm and wait on the 
playground for the children to be dismissed at 3.25pm 
 

Thursday, 15th December - Last Day of Term 2 
 
Friday, 16th December - INSET Day - SCHOOL CLOSED 
 
Tuesday, 3rd January - First Day of Term 3 
 
Tuesday, 3rd January - First Aid course for Parents/Carers 1.15 to 3.15pm in the School 
Hall 
We have arranged a free first aid course for parents to take place in Term 3. The course will run for 3 
weeks on Tuesday afternoons from 1.15pm to 3.15pm on 3rd, 10th and 17th January. If you would like a 
place please let Mrs Inglis or the school office know. 

 
Thursday, 5th January - Year 3 & 4 attending Epiphany Service at 9.30am at St. Mary’s 
Church Eastry 

Parents, carers, family and friends of children in Year 3 & 4 are invited to join us for our Epiphany Service 
on Thursday, 5th January at St. Mary’s Church, Eastry. 

https://www.kent.gov.uk/education-and-children/schools/school-places/primary-school-places
https://www.kent.gov.uk/education-and-children/schools/school-places/primary-school-places


INTERNET/ONLINE SAFETY SECTION 

Safety tips for New Devices 
Please see the attached leaflet produced by National Online Safety which you may find useful should 
your child receive a new device this Christmas.  

Kind regards 

 

 

Mrs Sarah Moss 

Headteacher 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 

Week commencing  2.1.2023 

NO CLUBS WILL BE RUNNING FOR FIRST WEEK OF TERM   

SCHOOL WEBSITE 

School News 
We have an Online Safety page on the school website where you can find links and guidance for  
Parental Settings on device and consoles for your child. This may be particularly helpful this Christmas 
time should your child be lucky enough to receive a new device. This page can be found under our 
‘Safeguarding’ tab. 

PTFA NEWS 

Christmas Disco 
We are really pleased to announce that the school Disco raised an amazing 
£735.85. This has enabled the school to order a further new interactive board for 
another classroom. Thank you to all the efforts of the PTFA in raising so much 
money for the school for the benefit of all the children. 

Thank you for your support during Term 2.  

I wish you all a merry and peaceful Christmas, 

enjoy time with family and friends, and I look 

forward to seeing you all in the New Year. 

Lost Property 
 
Following the Christmas Disco and present 
wrapping service recently, we have a Cath Kidson 
purse handed in to the office which hasn’t been 
claimed. If you think this is your please ask at the 
school office. 




